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Dear Jocelyn 
 
DRAFT WALES BILL 

 
I am writing in response to your letter of 13 October to Jane Hutt requesting information on 
the Welsh Government’s position on the draft Bill.   
 
We are in discussion with the Presiding Officer about how to take forward arrangements for 
providing evidence to Committees.  Until this has been clarified I am not in a position to 
provide written evidence ahead of the next Committee meeting. 
 
I will write to you again once the position is clearer. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

      
 

CARWYN JONES  
 

 


